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        Grade 2 Homework
Reading
Reading with your child is one of the best ways to support their learning at home. Students in Grade 2 are encouraged to read at home for 20 minutes per day. We will be starting a home reading program on Friday, October 14th that will allow students to take home books from our classroom library that are at their current reading level. Students can also read their school library books or any other books they have at home. The new Bradford Public Library also has a great selection of fiction and non-fiction books. 
Spelling

Each Monday a list of spelling words will be sent home in your child’s agenda. The list of spelling words for each week can also be found on our classroom website. Students will be given a spelling quiz on this list each Friday. Students will practice a variety of methods in class that can be used to help learn their words at home. There was also a list of suggested spelling activities sent home with the initial information on our spelling program. If you would like another copy of these activities please see the classroom website or contact me. Spelling quizzes are used to familiarize students with high frequency words that will be placed on our classroom word wall and not as an assessment that will be reported on.

Math

At the beginning of each new math unit we will be sending home a letter letting families know what math strand we will be working on. Each letter will have several activities that can be used to help support your child at home. The “Math Practice” section of our classroom website will also be updated regularly with games and activities students can use to practice their math skills on the computer. We will also occasionally be sending home strand specific math activities for students to complete at home.

Other assignments will be given on an as needed basis.

Thank you for helping to support your child’s learning at home. If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me.
Most sincerely,

Ms. Ferguson

